SEALED BIDS
For
Sheriff's Office
Sealed Bids for 2021 Chevrolet Tahoe

4WD 4dr Commercial-Police Package, White in color

Wednesday, January 13, 2021 at 10:30 a.m.
Alpena County has the right to accept or reject any and all bids.

Commissioners present: Bill Peterson
Others present: Undersheriff Erik Smith, Executive Manager Tammy Sumerix-Bates

Business Name Amount of Bid
Ted Wenzel Chevrolet $37,228.00
Hudsonville/Westland
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January 13, 2021

To: Alpena County Finance Committee

From: Erik Smith, Undersheriff

Ref: Requesting Approval to accept bid to purchase 2021 Chevrolet Tahoe.

Finance Committee,

On January 13, 2021, Commissioner Peterson opened sealed bids for the purchase of a
2021 Chevrolet Tahoe. Only one bid was submitted/received from Todd Wenzel
Chevrolet. The bid was for $37,228.00 plus any additional options that could be added.
With adding a couple options that are imperative to police work (i.e. disable rear door
handles & window switches, adding spotlights, and remote start), the total bid is
$38,917.69. This vehicle would be purchased 100% by the FY19 Stone Garden grant.
This would leave an additional $8,082.31 remaining in the grant to complete outfitting
the vehicle.

The Sheriff's Office is requesting authorization to accept the bid and purchase this
vehicle.

Respectfully,

Erik Smith, Undersheriff



